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MANUU/DoA/2018 19th July 2018 

Notice 

 
Due to technical reasons the University is withdrawing the following 

programs for the 2018. The applicants for these programs may claim their 
application fee by sending an email to the undersigned. 

1. PG Diploma in Retail Management 

2. Bridge course for Polytechnic programs 

3. Bridge course for B.Com 

 
The inconvenience caused is regretted. 

 
Director, Admissions 
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